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28/10/2021  09:50:132021/3632/L OBJ M Baker I think this inappropriate for this terrace which is an existing terrace of seven dwellings all of four stories each. 

To increase one of them to five stories will stand out like a sore thumb.

Proposed drawing ARL303P1 shows this strikingly, the proposed new floor is totally out of character and 

overbearing on this Georgian house.
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